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October 15----------- 

Attention: ODSP 

Re: Pancreatic Transplant funding for ---------------------, DOB ---------------------
Please accept this letter as a request for fiscal assistance to help the aforementioned patient of the Nephrology Program at the _____________ Hospital. 

-----------------has had successful kidney transplant and he is now in the midst of being worked up for pancreatic transplant, from a cadaver donor. This is significant as he does no know when he will actually receive the telephone call requesting that he leave Sudbury to travel to Toronto for this surgery to take place at Toronto General Hospital. 

Hence I am directing this to you having reviewed that situation with __________ one of your client service representatives, hopefully for pre-authorization. It is hopeful that this will indeed expedite funding for ---------------when the time comes that he must go to Toronto for his surgery.

The expectation of the pancreatic transplant patient will be hospitalised at the Toronto General Hospital for 10 days initially. This is followed immediately by a requirement that the patient stay in Toronto for a 1 to 3 month period depending on his progress. The most economic accommodation in Toronto for patients who are there or medical needs is at: 

The Residence
90 Gerrard Street West
Toronto, Ontario M5G 1J6
Tel: (416) 351-1010
Fax: (416) 351-8583
At a cost of $55.00 per night for single occupancy. This is the current rate and once again this might change depending on the length of time before the patient receives his transplant. 

Could you kindly assess whether ODSP could fund this patient to assist with accommodation as well as meal expenses for the 1 to 3 month period that he will need to be in Toronto. Once you have made a decision in this matter please advise in writing so that the patient and the transplant program understand that these necessary arrangements are in place. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require additional information regarding this situation. As always, I continue to appreciate all of your efforts in helping clients. 

Sincerely 

_______________________________
Social Worker, Nephrology Program

